To Whom this my Concern,

My name is William L. Watson as a young teen ager, | suffered a BB gun injury that caused central vision
loss in my left eye. Due to this injury, years later | bought a pair of glasses and got offered a job! | spent
the next two years working in the field as an apprentice. With the guidance from the owners of B&F
Optical James Oney L.D.O, Sue Oney L.D.O and their son Dr. Douglas Oney O.D | was taught the skill that
made me who | am today.

Today | work as a Licensed Optician, Director of Operations for C-Mor Safety Inc. My job responsibility is
to recruit Licensed Opticians in required states and unlicensed opticians in non-required states. Our
company provides On-site industrial Health and Safety Opticians to fit prescription safety glasses at MFG
companies all over the United States.

It is amazing to see how the unlicensed states opticians, do not understand HIPPA guide lines, Ansi
Standards, MSDS and General Optician Responsibilities. Working in the plants you have to be highly
skilled to insure the employees do not get fitted with the wrong frame material, lenses material and
coatings. i.e. — do you know that an electricians should not be fitted with a frame that has metal
material? The standard is NFPA 70e. OSHA.

| am against HB509 and my above example is a great point on my Ohio needs to keep Licensed
Opticians.

Looking forward to testifying Wednesday 11/30/2022

Sincerely,

Willhaw £ Wateon

William L. Watson
Director of Operations

C-Mor Safety Inc.
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